
This Christmas, the Lasallian Youth 
Ministry in Pakistan will again distribute 
hampers to the families of the 
predominantly Christian brick kiln 
workers who live in abject conditions. 
The workers don’t have guaranteed jobs 
– they are ‘day labourers’ – and face 
ongoing financial and food insecurity. 
Their homes are characterised by 
poverty and despair, and the hampers 
distributed by the Lasallian Youth bring 
joy and hope to the families of the kiln 
workers at Christmas time.

Besides the financial support of donors 
in Australia and New Zealand, the 
Christmas outreach is also financially 
supported by parents and students 
attending Lasallian schools in Pakistan. 
The hampers contain packets of rice 
and flour in addition to small gifts for the 
children and some confectionery.

The aim is to raise over $3,000 to assist 
the Pakistani Lasallian youth with its 
outreach, so every donation, large or 
small, will help the Lasallian Foundation 
achieve this goal.

Make a world of 
difference this 
Christmas!

You can donate to the Christmas Appeal by using the donations 
portal or the direct-credit details at  

lasallianfoundation.org.au/donate/online-donation/
Thanks for making a world of difference this Christmas!


